January 09, 2009
Via Overnight Delivery

FCC Mail Room

2600 Maitiand Center PkWyp 15 Marlene H. Dortch, FCC Secretary
Suite 300 Federal Communications Commission
Maitland, FL 32751 9300 East Hampton Drive

Capitol Heights, MD 20743

P.0. Drawer 200
PO Drawer 200 Attn: Office of the Secretary

Winter Park, FL.

32790-0200 RE:  Surrender of International Telecommunications Authority
Tel  407-740-8575 ITC-214-19970915-00551

Fax  407-740-0613 Unity Communications, Inc.

www.tminc.com Dear Ms. Dortch:

Enclosed for filing please the original and three (3) copies of this letter submitted on behalf of
Unity Communications, Inc. to advise the Federal Communications Commission that the
Company wishes to surrender its International Telecommunications Authority.

Unity Communications, Inc. received its International Certificate, ITC 214-19970915-00551,
issued November 07, 1997.

Although Unity did not formally declare bankruptcy, the bank holding its loans withdrew
financial support and Unity had to immediately close its doors and was forced to cease all
operations in September 2008.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, file-stamped, the extra copy of this cover
letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for that purpose. Any questions regarding
this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3004 or via email at rnorton@tminc.com.

Sincerely,

T B bk

Robin Norton
Consultant to Unity Communications, Inc.

cc: Linda Klieforth - Unity
file:  Unity - FCC
tms:  FCCi0901



